

West Bengal Board of Primary Education

secretary.wbbpe@gmail.com & secretarywbbpe.ptti@gmail.com web site - www.wbbpe.org

Memo No. 1569/BPE/2017 Date - 30/06/2017

NOTICE

All the Heads of the D. El. Ed. Institutions are requested to release the deputed students of second year D. El. Ed. Course of session 2015-2017 in the afternoon on 30/06/2017. The other students of the said year of the said session may also be released.

You are requested to start the classes of the second year of the session 2016-2018 from July, 2017. For this, the first year students of 2016-2018 session may be allowed to attend the second year classes provisionally.

Notification regarding the holding of the D. El. Ed. Part – I and Part – II Examination, 2017 for the session 2016-2018 and 2015-2017 shall be issued in due course.

All concerned are being informed accordingly.

(Dr. R. C. Bagchi)

Secretary

R.J. Bagchi

Memo No. 1569/1(363)/BPE/2017

Dated 30/6/2017

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

- 1. The Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal, School Education Department, Bikash Bahvan, 6th floor, Salt Lake City, Kolkata 700 091.
- 2. The Commissioner of School Education, West Bengal, Bikash Bhavan, 7TH Floor, Bidhannagar, Kolkata 700 091.
- 3. The Chairperson, All District Primary School Council/ Kolkata/ Siliquri Primary School Council
- 4. The District Inspector of Schools (PE), All District,
- 5. The Principal/Sr. Lecturer-in-Charge/Lecturer-in-Charge, ------DIET/GOVT./GOVT. SP./GOVT. AIDED/SELF FINANCED PRIVATE PTTIs.

RC Bogeli Secretary